Full Governing Body Meeting of St Mary's School, Overton
19th September 2017

The new Head Teacher, Louise Williams, told the meeting that although she had only been at the school for 2 weeks, she had been made to feel very welcome and was looking forward to working with the staff and pupils of Overton school.
John McCusker was re-elected as chair of governors.
The meeting was given an outline of the school development plan and several policies for the coming year, were approved.
The future composition and development of the governing body was discussed, and subsequently available training programmes for governors have been issued.
The meeting closed at 8.30pm
